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ORDINARY MEETING
 MINUTES – October 18, 2013
@ Gresford School Library

Meeting opened: 10.07am
Attendance: Ange Kelehear (president), Kristy Duncan, Catherine Smith, Lou Whyte, Lyndell Osmond, Sharon Hipwell, Leanne Atkins (vice-pres), Kerrie Challinor (treasurer), Julie Hartigan (secretary), Sylvia Lawrence, Pauline Mitchell (principal).
Apologies: Toni Creak (vice-pres).
Motion: That the minutes of the previous meeting be adopted.

Moved: Catherine Smith
Second: Lyndell Osmond
Carried
Correspondence in: 
Bill for third ad in Gresford News ($88)
Canteen brochures
Correspondence out: 
Yearbook sponsorship receipts



Cattle account to Mary Horn
Treasurer’s report (Kerrie Challinor): The treasurer reported that the P&C account had a balance of $4687 at the end of September. Cattle account $3441.77. Canteen account $4521.06. Reports attached.
Motion: That the treasurer’s report be adopted.

Moved: Kristy Duncan
Second: Sylvia Lawrence
Carried
Principal’s report (Pauline Mitchell): Attached. 
Motion: That the principal’s report be adopted.

Moved: Leanne Atkins
Second: Catherine Smith
Carried
GENERAL BUSINESS 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL: The date decided by the Year 5 organising committee is Wednesday, December 11.
DEVIL ARK: Mrs Mitchell advised that the school was still waiting to hear if it had been successful in securing a visit from the Devil Ark project.
AFTER SCHOOL CARE: Catherine Smith spoke of the need to issue an “expression of interest” form to parents in relation to the P&C’s plan to consider establishing an after school care service. Catherine to investigate further.
EARLY STARTERS AT HIGH SCHOOL: Mrs Mitchell advised that an early starters program was being run by Dungog High School for students starting Year 7 in 2014. She said Year 7 co-ordinator Tony Skimmings was coming to talk to the Year 6 students and dates had been arranged for the student s to visit the high school.

THANK YOUS: Ange Kelehear reminded the committee that Lynne Jupp and Cyril Redhouse need to be mentioned in her end-of-year speech for the work they do for the students.

UNIFORMS: Lyndell Osmond advised the committee of an issue with the plan to introduce a sports shirt to the school uniform. The school’s regular uniform supplier, LW Reid, will only accept re-orders of 50 shirts at a time which is impossible for such a small school.

Motion: That the P&C postpone the introduction of a sports shirt until next year to 
allow for more investigation re colours and order/re-order numbers.

Moved: Kristy Duncan
Second: Lou Whyte
Carried
MARQUEE: Leanne Atkins advised that the Summerhill church hired the marquee and realised the ropes were perished. New ropes were bought. Leanne also advised that the marquee was booked for November 9, 15 and 23 as well as a date in March.

CANTEEN: It was advised that the new blender for making slushies had been purchased for the canteen but a meat cleaver needed to be bought to break up the ice before it went into the blender. Sylvia and Kristy also planning to investigate the supply of ice from Gresford Bowling Club.

Next P&C meeting: Friday, November 15, 2013, in the school library at 10am.

Meeting closed: 11.50am
Minutes taken by: Secretary Julie Hartigan
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